
GOVT OF ASSAM 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

DISTRICT INSTITUTE OF EDUCATION AND TRAINING 

NALBARI (KARIA)-781339 

Dated Nalbari the 3rd November, 2021 

 

Notice 

 

        It is hereby notified to all aspiring candidates of B.Ed Entrance 

Examination, 2021 under Bodoland University, Kokrajhar that due to high 

number of candidates, the venue for the said examination proposed to be held 

on 14
th

 November, 2021 has been shifted to Nalbari College, Nalbari instead of 

DIET, Nalbari. It is for information and necessary action for all concerned.  

                                                               

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                      

 

                                                                                                                                                               

(Kalpana Baruah) 

                                                                                                   Principal 

                                                                                                                  DIET, Nalbari (Karia) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


